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Vote by mail is incredibly important for my community and family to be able to vote. 

Access to vote-by-mail increases civic participation and removes barriers to 

participating in our democratic process.  

 

Removing vote-by-mail opens our state up to major weaknesses - like reliance on 

polling places. This is a huge security risk for our voting population, easily disrupted 

by foreign adversaries, and can be a huge discouragement (waiting  in line makes 

people less likely to want to do something)  

 

DO NOT REPEAL VOTE BY MAIL.  


